
From: doreen Gugenheim  
Sent: 08 April 2022 20:52 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref: Application 2022/1398/T- objection 
 
08/04/2022  
To Camden Planning Office. 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Today I have received a letter from Camden.gov.uk/planning dept. dated 
01.04.2022 informing the ‘effected’ residents of the above application. 
I have viewed the photos on the Camden gov. uk but I feel they are limited as 
they reference T1-T4. 
I object to any trees being reduced or removed that would impact on my 
views. Any changes to trees that are on the side that backs on to the garden of 
29 Hampstead Lane N6. This would significantly impact to me as I am on the 
first floor flat, which is higher up and my windows look directly in this direction 
of this house and garden.  
 
My beautiful green trees views have been effected only last week as a summer 
house has been agreed and erected, at the bottom of the garden to No. 25 
Hampstead Lane (which backs onto Summit House) and the wall and trees 
behind the Summer house have been removed resulting in that now I am 
seeing right into the house named (Summit Fitzroy Park N6 6HS). The lights 
from this house are on all the time. 
My views into neighbours’ homes is not acceptable and are being notably 
changed. 
Also the noise factor. There has been complaints of a dog continuous barking 
from this house or nearby house and the trees are an important screen and 
noise barrier.  
So I object on the grounds this will impact to my views, my privacy and I will 
have an outlook into this house called Summit house. 
These Fitzroy Park residents are surrounded by green trees whereas I only 
have these green views as the other side of 29 Hampstead Lane is the busy 
polluting Lane. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Doreen Gugenheim 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/XAPICoVzxUppGNBuzufsf?domain=camden.gov.uk

